
14th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 2 - Fruit and Vegetable Tasting

As part of our Design and Technology curriculum this year, Year 2 will be creating a salad or smoothie.

To help the children understand which foods they would like to include in their recipes, we will be hosting a
fruit and vegetable preparing and tasting session on Wednesday 23rd March 2022.

Please let us know by Monday 21st March 2022 if your child has any dietary restrictions/requirements by
writing a note in your child’s contact book or ringing the office. If we do not have a message from you, we will
assume you are happy for your child to take part in this event and that they have no dietary requirements.

Many thanks for your cooperation with this.

Yours sincerely,

Miss E Walter and Miss K Wright
Year 2 Class Teachers


